
  

 

 

 

 

 

“Providing Greater Access to Justice For All Fijians” 

Tender Reference- Fleet 01/2025 Purchase of New Motor Vehicles  

The Legal Aid Commission invites sealed tenders from Motor Vehicle Dealers for the Purchase of New Motor 
Vehicles. 

  

Bidders must state the outright purchase price for each vehicle. 

  

Preference will be given to the suppliers offering value added services such as servicing & spare parts agreement and 
discount on bulk purchase. 

  

Please visit the Legal Aid Commission website https://www.legalaid.org.fj/ for further information and documentation.  

  

This Tender will close at 4:00pm on Friday, 9th May, 2025. 

  

It is mandatory for bidders to submit a hard copy of tenders in sealed envelopes and clearly marked as – 

  

“Tender No. Fleet 01/2025 – Purchase of New Motor Vehicles” must be addressed as; “The Tender Committee, 
Legal Aid Commission, Ground Floor, 73 Gordon Street, Suva; and be deposited in the Tender Box located at 

the Legal Aid Commission, Ground Floor, 73 Gordon Street, Suva; by no later than the above stipulated date and 
time. 

  

The bidders must ensure that their bid is inclusive of all Taxes payable under Fiji Income Tax Act. 

  

All late tenders, unmarked envelopes and envelopes without bidder’s name and address on the reverse will 
not be accepted and will be returned unopened to the Tenderers. 

 

The lowest bid will not necessarily be accepted as the successful bid. 

 

The Legal Aid Commission reserves the right to accept, reject or negotiate with one or all bidders. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.legalaid.org.fj/

